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The Formentera Council land and tourism offices remind the island's business owners that a
new ordinance took effect on January 31 regulating outdoor installations like terraces.

Occupancy permits issued under the previous ordinance are now invalid, and business
proprietors who wish to exercise activity on the public thoroughfare must once again request
authorisation for any outdoor instalations.

Article 10 of the ordinance ( available on the website of the CiF office of urbanism ) sets out the
supporting documentation necessary to request a permit.

A reminder: under the new by-law, permits will not be granted to establishments that fail to
guarantee business activity between May 15 and October 15.



http://bit.ly/2vAFUpk

